
PLEASE JOIN US

DC 1L Home for the Holidays
Please join us this holiday season for our DC 1L Home for the Holidays reception. This 
is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the new year while getting to know Kirkland 

attorneys. Please respond in Flo Recruit if you are able to attend.

Wednesday, January 8, 2024
5–7 p.m. ET

Kirkland & Ellis
1301 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, D.C. 20004

Event Space: 12th Floor Reception
Heavy hors d’oeuvres and drinks to be provided.

Uber Transportation
You may use the following Uber code for your travel to and from the event: 

https://r.uber.com/rukwHCRuI1B

Please contact DC Legal Recruiting with any questions.
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